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Anﬂela Foster :

From: Tilly GO é

Sent: 30 May 2018 10:17
To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: No Roberstsbridge Valley Railway Entry!

The aforementioned Robertsbridge Valley Railway will destroy the wonderful AONB that we can still enjoy
in this part if the country. This will destroy our nature with all the pollution being forced through their
homes, not to mention people's livelihoods and homes!!

There is no use for this railway! It exists as it is and is useful as that, why does another cost that is not
useful but detrimental to families and business's need to even be considered?? This cost doesn't seem
justified in helping the community in anyway.

| object to this railway going ahead!

Mrs Matilda Burkinshaw

Yours sincerely
Matilda Burkinshaw

Sent from my HTC
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